
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 2024 
 

Dear families 

Humanity Calling Fundraiser 2024 

On Wednesday 13 November, Dixons Music Primary will be holding a bake sale to raise money for the local charity 
Humanity Calling. Humanity Calling are a Bradford based charity, who raise money for a variety of causes and are 
currently focussing their fundraising efforts on supporting the people of Palestine.  

We kindly invite all families to contribute baked goods for us to sell during our bake sale. We ask that all baked goods 
have allergen information clearly labelled on them. We would like to take this opportunity to remind all families that 
we are a nut-free school and are therefore unable to accept any baked goods containing nuts. Any baked goods you 
wish to contribute should be sent to school with your child on the morning of the bake sale. All baked goods will be 
priced between 50p - £1 and will be available for families to purchase from the DMP Hall from 3:00pm. Please note 
that we do not accept card payments and ask that you have exact change where possible. 

If you would like to find out more information about Humanity Calling, please feel free to explore the following 
website: https://www.humanitycalling.org.uk/home 

We appreciate your support and generosity in making this bake sale a success. Thank you for your continued 
support.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Brown  
Personal Development Pioneer 
 
 
 
 
 


